
Principal Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
 
To: Board of Education, Superintendent Pat Little 
From: Principal Mike Amabile 
Re: Hiring Samatha Bricker-Barre 
Date:  Jun 30, 2025
CC: Business Office 
 
 
I recommend that the district hire Samatha BrickerBarr as our newest elementary teacher at 
BCES. Samantha comes to our district after interviewing extremely well with our committee, which 
was comprised of three teachers and myself. Samantha’s references were very helpful in 
understanding the quality she will bring to our 1st grade team.   
 
Samantha will start on the step BA-8 when she starts teaching in the fall.  
 
It is always nice to hire an alumnus to return to Boyne City; we are excited to welcome her back 
home.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Amabile 
Principal 
Boyne City Elementary School 
 
 
 
 


